
HFC Committee 

From: Raynette Yap 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, May 13, 2020 8:24 AM 
HFC Committee 

Subject: FW: maui cat ordinance 

From: Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 12:42 PM 
To: HFC Committee <HFCCommittee@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: FW: maui cat ordinance 

With Aloha, 

Office of Councilmember Kelly Takaya King 

South Maui Residency 
Office: 808.270.7108 
200 South High Street, gth Fl 

Wailuku HI 96793 
mauicounty.us 

From: Hannah Weipert <hannah.weipert@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 12:58 PM 
To: Keani N. Rawlins <Keani.Rawlins@mauicounty.us>; Tasha A. Kama <Tasha.Kama@mauicounty.us>; Riki Hokama 
<Riki.Hokama@mauicounty.us>; Kelly King <Kelly.King@mauicounty.us>; Mike J. Molina 
<Mike.Molina@mauicounty.us>; Tamara A. Paltin <Tamara.Paltin@mauicounty.us>; Yukilei Sugimura 
<Yukilei.Sugimura@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: maui cat ordinance 

I just wanted to write giving my thanks for the proposed feeding ban on behalf of all the other species greatly impacted 
by feral cats. Please do continue with the ban and hopefully the other islands will follow in suit. 

Thank you very much, 

Hannah Weipert 
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